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From: Gisela
To: Surf Coast ERAP Submissions 2023
Subject: Submission
Date: Tuesday, 21 February 2023 5:47:42 PM

I would like to have an undivided shire. 
The election of a Councillor should be based on their skills and commitment to
work on issues for the common good ,not their address. I want to see good
informed people represent the whole community of Surf Coast Shire and work in
our best interests. I do not wish them to just answer to a small number of
influential people in their small community .
Gisela Gardener 

Torquay 
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